
September 22, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

Our school came together in the name of PEACE this week during
International Peace Day. Most of our students created colorful “Lollipos
for Peace” and we joined them all together near our main entrance for a
beautiful display!

*Mr. Willis is accepting students into the CRES Choir. If your child is
interested in participating this year, please click here and complete the
form. The Choir is open to all 3 grades.

*Please be on the lookout for our Fall club signup document which will be
linked to the weekly update next Friday, September 29

*You can stay up to speed with timely happenings around CRES by
following us on X/Twitter. We are @ConoverRoadES

*Our CNPTO’s membership drive is still open. Please click here to join this great group which supports so many
wonderful experiences for our students.

*CC the Caring Colt made an appearance on Wednesday as well. Our students are always excited to get a visit and a
warm welcome from CC!

Upcoming events…

September 25 - Schools closed in observance of Yom Kippur

Enjoy the long weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe46J5bsfpcKCcD0mjMuFpwJ3_hu5hbnyoffvbGRBD5kU1OmQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe46J5bsfpcKCcD0mjMuFpwJ3_hu5hbnyoffvbGRBD5kU1OmQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://www.coltsneckpto.org/membership

